	Blissfield Community Schools

2016 17 Regular Meeting
November 14, 2016


	A Regular Meeting of the Board of Education of the Blissfield Community School District was held Monday November 14, 2016 
in the High School Media Center.  Board President, Brewer
called the meeting to order.  Members present:  Scott Abbott, 

Craig Bettis, David Brewer, Bruce Carter, Tyler Dotson, Vicki Lombard, Tyler Wyse.  Members Absent: None; Others present: Superintendent Johnson; Executive Assistant, Susan Gniewkowski; and members of the public.
  
	Call to Order



	It was moved by Lombard and supported by Wyse to approve the 
November 14, 2016 Regular Meeting Agenda.
Motion Carried.

It was moved by Carter and supported by Bettis to approve the minutes of the October 10, 2016 Regular Meeting. 
Motion Carried.

There was no Student Council update.

Title 1 and RTI Aides Dana Kaczmarek and Amie Hanselman as the “District Employees of the Month”.

District Technology Director, Matthew Cook and First Grade Teacher, Tricia White showcased many classroom instructional enhancements which have occurred with the introduction of the Ipads at the Elementary.
It was moved by Lombard and supported by Dotson to approve the following as volunteer coaches for the winter season:

Bowling

   Steven Mattek

Bowling

   Austin Rule

Bowling

   Dennis Southwell

Bowling

   Kyle Spaulding



Boys Basketball
   Nick Abolos



Boys Basketball
   Matt Ganun



Boys Basketball
   Josiah Rupp



Girls Basketball
   Ron Schmidt



Wrestling 
   Eric Ford



Competitive Cheer  Becky Ricker



Basketball MS
   Matt Ganun



Basketball MS
   Rick Schnoor
Motion Carried.

It was moved by Abbott and supported by Dotson to change terms of employment for Custodian, Mary Lisiakowski to make her an employee of the district.
Motion Carried.

It was moved by Carter and supported by Wyse to change salary and terms of employment for Executive Assistant, Susan Gniewkowski in order to meet the new requirements of the Fair Labor Standards Act.

Motion Carried.
It was moved by Wyse and supported by Abbott to approve 
payment of the November 2016 General Fund bills in the amount of $134,861.96 and the General Fund bills paid since last board meeting of $744,951.93 and Capital Projects of $25,193.06 for a total of $905,006.95. 
Motion Carried.

It was moved by Wyse and supported by Bettis to approve the 

2016-17 General Fund Budget Amendments as presented by Chief Financial Officer, Sharon Smith.
Ayes:  Brewer, Lombard, Carter, Wyse, Abbott, Bettis, Dotson

Nays:  None

Motion Carried.

There were no Committee Reports.
There were no Public Comments from the audience at this time.

Superintendent Johnson updated the board on a few of the events that have occurred since the October Board Meeting, such as, School Bus Safety Week, Heritage Day at the Elementary, Spooktacula, NHS induction of new members, High School Play, Election, Fall Sports Award Night and Parent Teacher Conferences.  Superintendent Johnson stated how the staff was extremely appreciative of the bonus checks and truly liked the personal touch of the board members handing them out individually.  The month of December is full of events as well, including Middle School/High School Band and Choir concerts, Elementary music concerts, and the High School Wrestling Invitational.  

Superintendent Johnson also spoke on a few issues and bills to be watchful of at the State level now that the election is over.  There are various bills that may have an impact on our schools.

It was moved by Wyse and supported by Abbott to adjourn the meeting at 8:50p.m.

Motion Carried.
                                               _________________________

                                                 Secretary
	Approval of Agenda
Approval of the Regular Minutes
Student Council Update

Educational Highlights

Personnel
Payment of Invoices
 2016-17 General Fund Budget Amendment
Committee Reports

Public Comments

Superintendent’s Report

Adjournment
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